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R. Joseph Ebel, R.S., M.S., M.B.A. 

 

άMost people are unaware of the numerous 

programs, services and activities that local 

health departments provide. In this report 

we try to touch on many of those programs, 

but I encourage you to join our email list, 

follow us on Facebook or Twitter, or visit our 

website to stay informed about the public 

health issues and services provided by the 

dedicated staff at your Licking County Health 

Department.έ  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 

Health 

CommissionerΩs 

2015 

Highlights 

January 1, 2015 LCHD took 

ownership of its building 

located at 675 Price Road 

through donation from the 

Licking County Commissioners. 

Since then we have been 

working on upgrades and 

repairs to extend the life and 

bring new purpose to this 85-

year-old building. 

 

The largest renovation since 

taking ownership has been a 

complete remodeling of the 

clinic wing, which began in 

November and should be 

finished in February of 2016. 

The department will host a 

ribbon cutting ceremony to 

celebrate the opening of the 

new facility for the community.  

 

Travelers were monitored from 

Ebola-affected countries that 

returned to Licking County 

following their travels in 2015. 

Working with the Licking 

County EMA, Licking Memorial 

Hospital and local first 

responders, LCHD has 

developed plans to care for 

potentially infected individuals 

while protecting first 

responders and health care 

professionals.  

 

A phone survey of over 500 

households collecting data on 

health behaviors to be used in 

the 2016 Community Health 

Assessment was completed. 

Additionally, LCHD participated 

in the Licking County 

Community Blueprint survey 

and community needs 

assessment led by the United 

Way. This information is used 

to guide the Community Health 

Improvement Plan priorities. 

 

Two Local Government 

Efficiency Program (LGEP) 

grants were received to 

improve processes and 

streamline workflow at LCHD. 

As a result, LCHD hosted a LEAN 

Ohio Boot Camp where 15 

members of the staff 

completed a five-day training 

about transforming the public 

sector using LEAN tools to 

improve efficiency.  

 

New state-wide sewage rules 

took effect Jan. 1, 2015. The 

department met with local 

stakeholders, including elected 

officials, contractors, service 

providers and others, to 

develop an operations and 

maintenance program to meet 

the requirements of the new 

rules. Additionally, Ohio EPA 

awarded LCHD $300,000 to 

assist low and moderate 

income homeowners with the 

costs of repair or replacement 

of failing systems in 2016-2017.  

 

An Electronic Medical Record 

software system to better track 

patient medical information and 

improve insurance billing 

capabilities was implemented in 

April 2015. 
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Charles Marty, M.D. 

 
5Ŝƴǘŀƭ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ 

Benjamin Jump, D.D.S. 

[ƛŎƪƛƴƎ /ƻǳƴǘȅ .ƻŀǊŘ ƻŦ IŜŀƭǘƘ 

Mary Billy, R.N. 

Craig Dyer, D.C. 

Larry Friesel 

Jim Glover 

Neisha Grubaugh 

Phil Mitchell 

Tom Mullady 

Patrick Scarpitti, M.D. 

Pat Smith, R.N. 

Carole Wachtel, R.N. 

Gary Wood 
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